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Pursuant to the Order issued by" the Commission in the above captioned case it is our 
understanding that you wanted a periqdic update and our last letter was sent at the 
beginning of June as to the ultimate issue.of the City of Murray taking control of the 
Murray No. 2 Water District. I have spoken to Marty Futrell, Chairman of Murray No. 2 
Water District, and he has relayed the following information to me for your notification. 

The last obligation of the Murray No. 2 Water District that needed to be completed prior to 
the City of Murray accepting the district under its control was a request by the City of 
Murray that the No. 2 Water District file for a rate increase. That rate increase has been 
done, approved by PSC, and started with the October 1st billing cycle. 

The only thing left is for this matter to be placed on the agenda for the City Council to 
formally vote to approve taking the Murray No. 2 Water District under its control. At this 
time a date for that vote has not been set. We have a new incoming mayor and city 
council that take office in 2019, so we are riot sure if the current city council will approve
this measure in December or if this will be approved atthe first of the year with the new 
city council. 

I hope that this serves as an appropriate update, if you need additional information or 
need further clarification please feel free to contact myself or Marty Futrell. Thank You for 



your patience in this matter. 




